
Our trip to the enercity drinking-water 
experience path Grasdorf 

 
On the 7th of November we went to the enercity 

drinking-water experience path Grasdorf near Laatzen. 
It was a really nice day but a bit wet too. 

 
We met at our school at 8 o’clock and then we went to 

the tram. 
We arrived at quarter past 9 at the drinking-water 

path. 



We planned the way to walk and a few minutes later 
we started to explore the path in little groups of three. 

 
There were different stations on the way with different 

topics. On each station was one QR-Code which we 
could scan to read the information of the stations. 

 
We learned a lot about the production of our drinking-

water in Hanover.  
 

Now we can be sure that our water is definitely clean 
and tasty too. 

 
We had a great day there! 

 
 

Gesa, Charlotte and Julia  


